30th June, 1983.

Miss P. Sayer,
Acting Education Officer,
English National Board for Nursing,
Midwifery and Health Visiting,
Victory House,
170 Tottenham Court Road,
London WIP OHA.

Dear Miss Sayer,

Further to my letter of May 18th, 1983, I am now happy to be able to send you enclosed communication from the Central Midwives Board to the Chief Nursing Officer of Bloomsbury Health Authority in relation to the provision of experience in maternity care and care of the newborn for our students.

I am also enclosing learning objectives for the care of children. The learning objectives for the care of the mentally ill I sent you had been discussed with Mr. Hoy and his colleagues and were used for Year 2 of the first intake of our students. I will keep in touch with you about possible changes.

Yours sincerely,

Marion Ferguson, Director of Nursing Studies.